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PA FBLA--Bruce Boncal

From: adviserlist-bounces@mailman.intradatechnologies.com on behalf of PA FBLA--Janet 
Skiles <jskiles@pafbla.us>

Sent: Friday, October 7, 2016 2:59 PM
To: adviserlist@mailman.intradatechnologies.com
Subject: [Adviserlist] State Leadership Workshop - Update #4 - Parking at SLW

2016 State Leadership Workshop 
Update #4 – Vehicle Parking at the Hilton Harrisburg 
  
The Hilton is located in center-city Harrisburg.  Parking is at a premium.  When we originally introduced the Hilton as a future site for 
the SLW, we indicated that parking fees would apply.  At this point, we are happy to report that all Hilton overnight guests will have 
complimentary parking.  However, not all vehicles will be able to park in the connected Walnut Street Garage due to size 
restrictions.  Below are the details: 
  
Complimentary parking for Hilton overnight guests will be available at the following locations: 
 
 

1) Walnut Street Garage - attached to the Hilton (Note: vehicles with a height of 6’6” or more will NOT fit in the 
garage.)  [Know the height of your vehicle(s)] 
2) City Island Parking Lot (just across the river from the hotel) is for larger school vans and buses. The Hilton will shuttle 
advisers/bus drivers back and forth from the Hilton to their vehicle. (Before parking in a satellite lot, unload your vehicle at the 
hotel) 

3) Farm Show Lower Lot (less than a mile from the Hilton). The Hilton will shuttle advisers/bus drivers back and forth from the 
Hilton.  (Before parking in a satellite lot, unload your vehicle at the hotel) 
  
We understand that parking is an inconvenience in Harrisburg and possibly you may need to pay for parking if you are not a 
registered guest at the Hilton; however, we are working on free parking for all.  To help with pre-planning, we ask all advisers 
(including those commuting) to complete the (Vehicle) Parking in Harrisburg  at SLW WuFoo Form.  We request your input to 
better serve you.    
  
When completing the WuFoo form, here is what we need to know: 

1.  Whether you are an overnight guest or commuter 
2. Date of arrival (Saturday, Sunday, or Monday) 
3. What type and number of vehicles will be utilizing to transport you and your students to the SLW 
4. Will your driver drop you off and pick you up on Monday (no parking required) 
5. For the Dodgeball Tournament on Sunday evening, will you utilize our shuttle transportation (given that your vehicle will 

be in a satellite parking lot) or will you use your own vehicle(s) to drive your students to Central Dauphin East HS—the site 
of the Dodgeball Tournament.   
  

IMPORTANT 
Advisers are asked to respond on or before October 24 using the link below: 
https://pafbla.wufoo.com/forms/rhwxj830565fdo/ 
  

SPECIAL NOTE 
As of 2 p.m. on Friday, we still have roughly 30 rooms available for Sunday night.  If you have already registered and have additional 
students who would like to attend SLW, let me know.  These extra rooms will be sold on a first-come basis after registration closes at 
11:59 p.m. tonight (October 7). 
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Have a terrific weekend. 
  
Janet 
Janet F. Skiles 
PA FBLA Conference Coordinator 
40 Mulberry Street 
Belle Vernon, PA 15012 
P 412 576 2826   ▪   E jskiles@pafbla.us 
  


